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UNITED STATES,g8 NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSIONo

$ E WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555
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July 5, 1984

Ms. Lynn Cunningham
The Times-Picayune Publishing Corporation
3800 Howard Avenue IN RESPONSE REFER
New Orleans, LA 70140 TO F01A-84-499

;

Dear Ms. Cunningham:
i
' This is in response to your letter of June 13, 1984, in which you requested,

pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, documents regarding OI's review
of operator training at Grand Gulf I Nuclear Power Plant.

We have been advised that the NRC does not have any documents subject to your
request.

This completes NRC action on your request.

Sincerely,

J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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June 13, 1984
|
l

.

Mr. Joseph Felton, Director yygggg
Division of Rules and Records '

T REQUESIU.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission O O hWashington, D.C. 20555

~Dear Mr. Felton:

This request is made under the federal Freedom of Information
Act, 3 U.S.C. 552.

Please send me copies of all correspondence, memoranda, reports
and other documents relating to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission's
Office of Investigation's review of operator-training at the Grand
Gulf 1 nuclear power plant, located in Port Gibson, Misc., and being
built by Mississippi Power & Light Co.

The Freedom of Information Act provides that if portions of a
document are exempt from release, the remainder must be segregated
and disclosed. Therefore, I will expect you to send me all nonexempt
portions of the records which I have requested, and ask that you
justify any deletions by reference to specific exemptions of the
Freedom of Information Act. I reserve the right to appeal your deci-
sion to withhold any materials.

I am a journalist employed by The Times-Picayune /The States-Item,
a newspaper in New Orleans. I intend to use the information I am
requesting as the basis for newspaper articles. Therefore, I ask that
you waive all search and duplication fees.

As I am making this request in the capacity of a journalist
and this information is of timely value, I will appreciate your
communicating with me by telephone, rather than by mail, if you have
any questions regarding this request.

Thank you for your assistance, and I will look forward to
receiving your reply within 10 business days, as required by law.

Sincerely,
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L nn Cunningham
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